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Nicolle T. Phair

1508 S. Horner Blvd. P.O. Box 1213, Sanford, NC 27331

Email: thephairfirm@windstream.net

Telephone 919-718-0078 Fax 919-774-1840

September 18, 2018

Harnett County Development Services
Compliance Enforcement Division
Post Office Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

Re: John Henry Tripp Notice of Alleged Ordinance Violation Case #CEZ0O1808-0021
Property Location 1834 Thomas Kelly Road

Dear Officer Driggers:

The above matter regarding request for removal of junk motor vehicles. Mr. Tripp is
elderly and as you are aware has heart problems and had been recently hospitalized. The
purpose of this letter is to inform you that I represent him in an effort to come to an
understanding, and agreement regarding this matter to address his options as he seeks a
waiver or other relief. Mr. Tripp does not want to be fined or have any criminal action
commenced against him. I have called and left a message on your direct line and I hope
to discuss this matter with you soon. Please direct all correspondence to our office and
feel free to call should you have any concerns. We look forward to resolving this matter
amicably.

Best regards,

Ml - (Shao
Nicolle T. Phair
Attorney at Law



